
 
 Michigan  
 Justice for All Commission  

 REIMAGINING COURTHOUSES WORK GROUP 
 

 

We Want to Hear from You! 
 
 
The Reimagining Courthouses Work Group has been examining barriers in trial court 
operations to identify recommended improvements to help provide 100 percent access 
to the civil justice system in Michigan. 
 
The Work Group is currently seeking input from the public on their initial DRAFT 
recommendations and guidelines. Your input will help the Work Group determine what 
should be contained in the final report and recommendations, as well as the guidelines.  
 

1) Report and Recommendations (click here to review) 
The Work Group has made 18 recommendations to partners in the civil justice 
system asking them to take action designed to promote a welcoming 
environment within the courthouse, provide easier access to records, and ensure 
access to language services to those who need it.  

 
2) Welcoming Courthouses Guidelines (click here to review) 

These guidelines provide a menu of strategies that trial courts may voluntarily 
adopt to make their courthouse more welcoming to visitors and litigants.  

 

Attend the Virtual Meeting: 
• When: Thursday, August 3, Noon-1pm 
• Where: ZOOM – Click Here to Register 
 
How Provide Written Feedback: 
Complete the surveys accessible here: 
• Click HERE for Welcoming Courthouses Guidelines survey 

• Click HERE for Report and Recommendations survey 
 
Deadline to submit comment is August 11, 2023 

** NOTE: You do not have to attend the virtual meeting  
to provide your written feedback  

  
 

Please contact JFAC@courts.mi.gov or 517-373-4601 with any questions 

Scan to access 
this document 
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